
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Member, 
 
I take great pleasure in inviting you to the Annual New College Law Society 
Dinner to be held on Tuesday 7th February 2017 at the London office of CMS 
Cameron McKenna LLP at Cannon Place, 78 Cannon Street, London, EC4N 6AF. 
Past dinners have been thoroughly enjoyable, providing an excellent opportunity 
for New College Old Members in the legal profession to reconnect and to meet 
current students. Please feel free to invite a guest, whether New College alumni 
or interested in the law, who may wish to attend the event. 

I am pleased to announce that our Guest of Honour for the evening will be 
Jonathan Faull who is well known for his long-running career within the 
European Commission. He has held a number of high profile positions and was 
appointed to head a Task Force for Strategic Issues related to the UK 
Referendum on its membership of the EU. The newly appointed Warden of New 
College, Miles Young, will also join us and introduce Jonathan Faull. Miles 
Young read Modern History at New College and took up his new role as Warden 
in September 2016.  
 
The 2017 Dinner will begin with a drinks reception at 7pm, followed by 
speeches at 7:30pm, after which food will be served. The dress code is smart 
(business attire). In a change to previous years this year’s dinner will be a ‘bowl 
food’ event – following feedback we plan to have a rotating cycle every three 
years between a dinner at New College, a dinner at Middle Temple and a bowl 
food event.  
 
We are very grateful for CMS generously sponsoring this Dinner. Ticket prices 
are £25 per head for Old Members and are free for current students. 
 
If you would like to attend the dinner, please contact the Treasurer, Emily 
Hampshire at emily.hampshire@new.ox.ac.uk to confirm your place and receive 
payment information and with details of any dietary requirements. 
 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Sir Bernard Rix 
Patron of New College Law Society 
 
Please email the President of New College Law Society at 
rebecca.withey@new.ox.ac.uk if you have any queries  
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